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  Third Grade  “Under The Sea Adventure” 
 
 
 
Dear Third Grader,        August, 2019 
 
I am so excited!  I can’t believe that school is just a week away!  I have 
been thinking about you and praying for you too.  I am looking forward 
to beginning our third grade adventure.  I hope you had a terrific 
summer, and that you are enjoying your last week of summer vacation.  I 
know that it may be a little sad that summer is ending, but I can’t wait 
to meet you.  I know that God has great things planned for us.  It is 
going to be an excellent year!  Please spend a little time each day praying 
for our class and school.  Pray that we would all do our best, be kind to 
one another, and glorify God in our thoughts, words, and actions.   
 
I hope you have enjoyed reading  Charlotte’s Web , by E.B. White, and 
getting to know Charlotte and all her friends on Zuckermans’ Farm.  We 
will be completing some fun activities to help us remember and 
understand the story.  Who is your favorite character?  I can’t wait to 
hear why you like that character the best. 
 
If you and your parents would like to drop off your school supplies in 
our classroom on Tuesday, September 3, I will be in the room from 
9:30-10:15. Then, at 10:15 you and your family will all head outside (right by 
the flagpole) for a Dedication Service and Big Celebration of God’s 
faithfulness to CCA over the last 70 years.  Don’t forget lawn chairs 



and/or a blanket. There will be fun kid friendly activities in the parking lot 
by the playground. 
 
On Wednesday, September 4 we will begin our first full day of third grade. 
You will have P.E. , so remember to bring your gym clothes and sneakers.   
If you get to school before 8:00, please go to the cafeteria.  There will be 
a teacher there to give you directions while you are waiting for me.  I 
will come down and pick you up a little before 8:00, and we will all walk up 
to the classroom together.  If you get to school after we have already 
gone upstairs, give whoever brought you to school a big goodbye hug at 
the bottom of the stairs and head on up.  I will be at the top of the 
stairs (use the ones by the cafeteria) to meet you.  Remember, school 
begins at 8:15.  If you or your parents have any questions, they can email 
me at  gertell@christianca.com .   I am so thankful that God has put you in 
my class this year.  Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
 
 
With Joy, 
Miss Ertell 
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